

GEELONG GRAMMAR EQUESTRIAN

SUPPORT GROUP REGISTRATION FORM

The Geelong Grammar Equestrian Support Group is made up of parents and other adults interested in promoting and supporting equestrian activities at GGS.

Because of the nature of this sport and the high level of parent participation at competitions, it is recommended that everyone with horses at GGS place their phone numbers and email details on the Equestrian Register so that contact can be made as necessary between parents.

Please fill in your details below for the Equestrian Register: (this form will be forwarded to Iga Bajer, Support Group & Event Coordinator, for database management and communications)

Parent name			
Student name			
Address			
Email			
Contact phone number/s			
I would like to be included on the Geelong Grammar Equestrian Newsletter distribution list			
	☐ Yes	□ No	
I am happy to be included on the Parent Contact List (including my mobile phone no. and email address) which will be distributed among Equestrian Parents only:			
	☐ Yes	□ No	

Please return this form to Marina Oman before beginning of term